
 
 

March 3, 2020 Presidential Primary Election 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

➢ January 1, 2020 – Crossover ballot requests due on or before this date. 

➢ January 18, 2020 – Ballots for military and overseas (UOCAVA) voters issued 

➢ February 17, 2020 – Last day to register for this election 

➢ February 25, 2020 – Last day to request a vote-by-mail ballot to be sent by mail 

➢ March 3, 2020 – Election Day 

 

NOTE: If after January 28th you have not received your ballot and would like to request a replacement or 

request an alternative delivery method, contact our Elections Office for assistance. 

 

VOTING OPTIONS FOR NO PARTY PREFERENCE VOTERS 

FOR THE MARCH 3, 2020 PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTION 

If you are a No Party Preference voter, you have three options: 

• Do nothing. You will receive a ballot that does not include candidates for president.  

• To crossover and vote for an American Independent, Democratic or Libertarian Presidential 

candidate, complete the No Party Preference postcard that was mailed to you and return it by 

January 1, 2020.  

• Additional Request Options: Call, email or fax the Elections Office with your requested crossover 

information by January 1, 2020. 

• To vote for an American Independent, Democratic, or Libertarian central committee candidate, 

you must re-register to vote by February 17, 2020 to receive your ballot by mail. 

 
Your signed request can be emailed to vote@placer.ca.gov, faxed to (530) 886-5688, or mailed to the Elections 
Office.  
You may not request more than one party’s ballot and you may only vote once. If you have questions, please call 
the Election’s Office at (530)886-5650, Monday through Friday, between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
For more information about the parties above, visit the Secretary of State’s website at www.sos.ca.gov or call 1-800-
345-8683. 
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